
Birthdays: Tina Silva 11/07; Jerry Silva 11/10; Mikayla Ray 11/11 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

FBC, Newman has more than a few ways for you to give…you may give 

online through tithe.ly on our website, by mail, by dropping your envelope 

off at the church office, or at a Sunday morning service. Clearly mark your 

offering envelopes with your name, amount of your tithe or offering, your 

address, and any changes we need to make. Please include the date of your 

offering on your envelope. Guest Wi-Fi Password is: guest1234 
 

 

NOMINATING COMMITTEE REQUEST:  

If you're interested in serving God and your church family, please 

contact Mike at 543-4917 or msajdalton@sbcglobal.net to find out where 

you may be needed. We all should pitch in and help where and when we’re 

needed. 

 

Ongoing Youth Fundraiser: 
If you have any recyclables, plastic bottles, or aluminum cans, please place 

them in the recycle bins around the church and outside the Youth Room. 
 

Church Staff 
 

Senior Pastor Tim Rempel  (209) 602-2492 

Associate Pastor Tim Weimer  (209) 324-4958 

Admin. Assistant Ruth Carey  (209) 631-6585 

Worship Leader Justin Edwards (209) 743-0690 
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 First Baptist Church 

 of Newman 
 910 R Street / P.O. Box 759 

 Newman, CA 95360 (209) 862-2393 

 http://www.fbcnewman.org 

 

 

 

 
 
 

 
  9:45am Bible study for all ages 

11:00am Sunday Morning Worship 

  2:00pm San Luis Care Center Ministry – 2pm 

  6:00pm  

 

  Powerhouse Youth 

: 
Tuesday  A.A. Meeting here at 6pm 

Wednesday Women’s Bible Study here at 10:30am 

   Worship Practice at 5pm 

   Prayer Meeting & Video Series – 6pm 

Thursday Good News Club at Von Renner – 3pm 

   Men’s Group here at 7pm 
 

The Good News Club on Thursdays is going very well. We thank all who 

have contributed snacks for this ministry. They will continue to accept 

pre-packaged snacks and Capri Sun juices, if you’re able. 

NAMB PRAYER CALENDAR 
Stephen and Terry Zachary, Chaplain 

Veteran’s Health Administration Hospital 

4095 Bullard Ave., Unit C, JBER, AK 99506 

Stephen.zachary@va.gov 

Pray I can balance the priorities of my personal faith 

journey, my family, my ministry to those who have 

served our nation, and to those who provide for their 

healthcare. Pray 11/05/23 – 11/11/23 
 

SEND RELIEF MISSION TRIPS 

Send Relief offers well-organized mission trips to our ministry centers in 

North America and to cities around the world. Every year, thousands of 

volunteers step away from their everyday responsibilities to bring 

practical help and lasting hope to communities in need. Pray volunteers 

will be a beacon of light to the communities they serve. Pray these 

communities will be blessed by the compassion shown to them, and that 

they will surrender their lives to Jesus Christ. 

 

Upcoming Events: 
Wednesday 11/08 Annual Family Budget Meeting at 6pm 

   (Members: We need you in attendance) 

Friday 11/10 Ignition Youth Conference thru 11/12 

Saturday 11/11 Veteran’s Day 🇺🇸 
 

Operation Christmas Child Collection Week times: 

Monday 11/13 – 10am to 12pm 

Tuesday 11/14 – 10am to 12pm 

Wednesday 11/15 – 10am to 12pm 

Thursday 11/16 – 10am to 12pm 

Friday 11/17 – 4pm to 6pm 

Saturday 11/18 – 10am to 12pm 

Sunday 11/19 – 4pm to 6pm 

Monday 11/20 – 9am to 11am 
 

 

There are  on the table by the entryway. 

Please make sure your info is correct, and if you find any mistakes, please 

text your corrections or deletions to me at (209) 631-6585 or email to 

ruth@fbcnewman.org. I just want to make sure we have an accurate and 

up to date directory. Thank you

Observance of Lord’s Supper 

Today’s Message: 
Series: “Continue in Christ” 

‘Sending Greetings’ 

Colossians 4:7 – 18 
 

Pastor Tim Rempel 

There’s a sign-

up sheet on the 

bulletin board. 

Tamara is 

asking for (2) 

volunteers per 

shift. Thank you 
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